Hospital Services

@ Wa l t em a t a North Shore Hospital Campus

District Health Board Shakespeare Road, Takapuna

/ Private Bag 93-503, Takapuna
Best Care for Everyone Auckland 0740

Telephone: 09 489 0527

Facsimile: 09 486 8339

31 August 2017

Ms Virginia Crawford
Via email: mailto:fyi-request-6485-618d179c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Crawford

Re: Official Information Act request — Gardasil vaccination at Kingsway School

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received 28 August 2017 seeking from
Waitemata District Health Board (DHB) the percentage of girls and boys who received the Gardasil

vaccination in 2017 at Kingsway School, Silverdale.

Please note the 2017 programme is still in progress, so the information provided represents dose
one of the two dose programme.

There are 39 students from Kingsway School who have consented to participate in the 2017
programme. 38 students have received dose one of the vaccine. One student was absent on the

day of the programme.

The table below shows the breakdown of boys and girls who were vaccinated.

Eligible Students Vaccinated

Girls 54 17 31%

TOTAL 115 38 33%

| trust this information will satisfy your request.

Yours sincerely
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Cath Cronin
Director Hospital Services
Waitemata District Health Board



